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Please stop these factory farms in Oregon. We already have the MOST polluted 

waterways in the country. Is this what we are? Oregon has always prided itself on 

being a clean energy state. Do we really want to be known for our filthy water 

because of money?? I want my grandson to grow up and be proud of living here not 

embarrassed or worried because he can’t drink clean water. I think we have to look 

back at Tom McCall. He’d NEVER have allowed this to happen because of greed. 

This must stop now! Thank you. Mary Frost  


